
IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Date: 16.05.2021.

It is hereby notified that during the period of lockdown imposed by the Government

of West Bengal, commencing from May 16, 2021 and ending on May 30, 2021, the

service of petitions/notices meant for the offices of the Advocate General for the

State of West Bengal, Government Pleader and Public Prosecutor shall be made

electronically, with at least 48 hours notice, only at the following mail addresses:

a) lrgphc@gmail.com – Office of Government Pleader.

b) pphighcourtkolkata@gmail.com - Office of Public Prosecutor.

By order,

Sd/-

Registrar General.
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